
 

 

 

 

Flat Rock “Eagles” ~ Week at a Glance 
 

Friday, December 20, 2019 – January 6, 2020    

Semester Break – NO SCHOOL 
 

 

Tuesday, January 7, 2019 

STUDENTS RETURN 

*3:30 – 5:30 – 7th grade Basketball Tryouts 

*3:30 – 4:30 – Science Olympiad Practice 
 

Wednesday, January 8, 2019 

*3:30 – 5:30 – 7th grade Basketball Tryouts 

*3:30 – 4:30 – Band – Concert Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, January 9, 2019 

*3:30 – 5:30 – 7th grade Basketball Tryouts 

*3:30 – 4:30 – Science Olympiad Practice 
 

Friday, January 10, 2019 

*3:30 – 5:30 – Band – Rehearsal Symphonic Band ONLY 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
*Parents please keep in mind our 15-minute rule that all students must be picked up within 15 minutes after athletic events, 

after school practices, rehearsals and other activities, or your child may be prohibited from participating in future events. 

The above dates and more can be viewed on our school website at http://www.fcboe.org/frms. 

Get Connected and Stay Plugged In with Flat Rock Middle School 

@frmseagles (https://twitter.com/frmseagles) 

@frmseagles (https://www.facebook.com/frmseagles/) 

@frmseagles (https://www.instagram.com/frmseagles/)  

 

NEW PROCEDURES FOR VOLUNTEERS AND CHAPERONES 

Starting January 1, 2020, all volunteers for Fayette County Schools will be required to fill out a 

volunteer form. We will have ours available on the Flat Rock website. A link to the Mandated 

Reporter Training Video is attached to the form and must be viewed to complete the process. 

This will be required before volunteering at any Fayette County School.  

Thank you for giving your time and helping our school! 

http://www.fcboe.org/frms
https://twitter.com/frmseagles
https://www.facebook.com/frmseagles/
https://www.instagram.com/frmseagles/


Tis the Season of Giving! 
Warm Wrappings is a community service project that Mrs. Miller designed and implemented to create 
a unique way to have students give back to their community. For the past two year’s students have 
been encouraged to bring in items to gift homeless children or children in need, instead of teachers 
gifts. With the permission of Principal Bolton and the enlisted help of Ms. Monique Williams and her 
BETA Club members, Mrs. Bowen and her Mighty Girls Book club members, Ms. Jones and her 7C 
superstars, and the new addition of Ms. Summa and the 7A STEAM team, Flat Rock MS was able to 
create a little Christmas magic to those less fortunate. 
 
“Each year, the students have added more and more gifts and we couldn't be more pleased! I have 
noticed that our faculty and staff have increased their donations by half!  It's almost as if it's a 
competition to see which department will donate the most.  Our Warm Wrappings initiative was 
especially dear to my heart this year because the items were donated to Rachel's Ray of Hope which is 
an entity located in this community that serves families that need assistance - it's our community 
helping our community.” “I cannot go without thanking our counselor Mrs. Burnett and our social 
worker Mrs. Paulk for arranging for Rachel's Ray of Hope to receive the items we collected.  They played 
an instrumental part in making sure the donations remained in our community.” – Mrs. Miller 
 

This week the CEO, Keri Camella-Moya of Rachel's Ray of Hope, picked up several Christmas gifts. 
She was elated and surprised by the amount of gifts provided by FRMS. 



PRINCIPALS CORNER 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The administration, teachers, and staff of Flat Rock Middle School wish to extend 
warm greetings to you and your family for a wonderful holiday season.  We wish 
you peace, good health, happiness, and prosperity in the coming days and may this 
time of giving and spending time with family bring you joy that lasts throughout the 
new year. 
 
All the best, 
 
Jade Bolton 

Congratulations to our Fine Arts Departments for all of the 

Wonderful Winter Performances 

 


